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Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,  
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions to 
work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us” page on 
our website at vitgoldcorp.com/contact/work-for-us/ and 
send your resume to greatpeoplework@vitgoldcorp.com. 

Mine Update

The Eagle Gold Mine, currently under construction, 
is part of Victoria’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
gold property located approximately 375 kilometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the traditional 
territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun. 
The property is accessible by road year-round and is 
within Yukon Energy’s electrical grid. 

The Eagle Gold Mine has received all major permits 
for construction and operations, completed the Yukon 
Environmental and Socio-economic Assessment 
Board (YESAB) process and mutually created and 

implements the Comprehensive Cooperation and 
Benefits Agreement with the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. Once in operations, the mine will be a 
significant economic contributor to Yukon employing 
350 to 400 people. 

ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

THE TEAM AT VICTORIA GOLD IS 
EXTREMELY PROUD TO ANNOUNCE  
its Eagle Gold Mine has achieved  
a significant milestone; surpassing  
one million safe work hours at site 
without a Lost Time Incident (LTI). 

WITHOUT A LOST TIME 
INCIDENT

EAGLE GOLD MINE

WORK-HOURS
1 MILLION

without a Lost Time Accident

“Key to this accomplishment is the 
hard work and dedication of all the 
contractors, past and present, and 
their hundreds of employees, currently 
building or servicing the mine,” says 
Victoria Gold President and CEO John 
McConnell. “Together, with Victoria’s  
own employees, contractors are 
averaging 4,400 hours at site per day. 
Thank you and congratulations to 
everyone involved for joining us in 
believing that safety is a value and an 
integral part of everyday business.”


